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CELEBRATE THE HOLIDAYS AT THE JOHN WORNALL HOUSE MUSEUM
(Kansas City, Missouri)— Built in 1858 by prominent Kansas Citian John Bristow Wornall, the Wornall House Museum is the perfect location to celebrate the Christmas season in Victorian style during holiday Candlelight Tours on Dec. 9-10. The tours benefit the Wornall/Majors House museums, a nonprofit organization that preserves and interprets both the Wornall House and the Alexander Majors House.
One-hour Candlelight Tours take guests back in time to a mid-nineteenth century Christmas celebration in the historic home. Guests will view authentic holiday decorations, carolers, interactive games, music, and seasonal treats. The evening will also include two special presentations from Storybook Theater and the Heart of America Shakespeare Festival’s Team Shakespeare. Candlelight Tours are part of the Heart of America Shakespeare Festival’s “25 for the 25th” anniversary calendar of events.

“The holidays are a time when many people reflect on history and traditions of the past,” said Sarah Bader-King, Director of Public Programming & Events. “Candlelight Tours are a wonderful way for families to explore old traditions, while making their own family tradition of visiting the Wornall House each year.”
Candlelight Tours leave every 15 minutes from 6:00-7:30 PM on Dec. 9 and 10. Tours are $15 per person and can be purchased online at www.wornallmajors.org/candlelighttours or by calling 816-444-1858. Tours include a one-hour tour of the house, as well as a holiday treat and hot beverage. Walk-ins will be accepted as space allows, but advance ticket purchase is recommended as some tour times will sell out.
All proceeds go towards the historic preservation of the John Wornall and Alexander Majors Houses and local historical education in Kansas City.
About Wornall/Majors House Museums: 
The Wornall/Majors House Museums manages two of Kansas City’s most significant and dynamic historic structures: the John Wornall House and Alexander Majors House. The two homes merged in 2011 to form one non-profit organization that preserves and protects these antebellum landmarks. The Houses, both listed on the National Register of Historic Places, provide a variety of educational and community opportunities, including public tours, hands-on field trips, summer camp, social events, educational lectures and author events, youth story times, and holiday and seasonal activities. The Museums organize many events that have become community staples, including the annual Herb Cocktail Party and Herb Sale, Ghost Tours, holiday Candlelight Tours, and the biennial Garden Tour.

